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Rhoades, Wendy
Case Number C14-2021-0093 
Monday, October 4, 2021 9:29:12 AM

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Hi Wendy, 

I hope you have been well. I'm emailing regarding the above case number regarding the
rezoning of the area behind the residential neighborhood of The Crossing at Onion Creek. I
object to this change due to this area previously being a flood zone. The more it is developed,
the more likely for flooding, including into the neighboring residential area. I am a resident in
the neighborhood immediately behind the area in question, and the building of the Floor and
Decor that happened in 2020 was extremely disruptive to all residents and wildlife in this area.
I ask that you please not allow more development in this area. 

Also, I was wondering if you could let me know how to participate virtually in the hearing on
this case scheduled for October 14th. 

Thank you, 
Bethany Boudreau 
512.586.5214
CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source.
Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a
malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.

mailto:Wendy.Rhoades@austintexas.gov



